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ERRATUM TO ORDER 01 

 

RE:    In the Matter of Amending Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Tariff 

15-C, Relating to Intrastate Transportation of Household Good, 

Docket TV-210035 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On February 11, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered Order 01, Approving Revisions to Tariff 15-C (Order 01) in the above-referenced 

docket. It came to the Commission’s attention that paragraph 5 erroneously referred to “Item 195 

– Container Prices” rather than “196 – Container Prices” and “Item 196 – Packing Rates” rather 

than “Item 195 – Packing Charges.” Paragraph 5 is corrected to read as follows: 

The increase to the container rates is being made pursuant to price increase notifications 

sent by the two of the largest container suppliers, Pioneer Packaging and Victory 

Packaging. These notices were included with the January 7, 2021, letter from the WMC, 

which requested that the Commission increase container rates in order to offset these 

price increases. Both notices referenced a nine percent price increase to all containers in 

2021, citing increased demand for cardboard containers due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Because of Tariff 15-C’s banded rate structure and the need to provide recovery of costs 

and a reasonable return on investment, Staff believes it is appropriate to increase the 

maximum rates for all containers by 9 percent. For the container prices listed in Item 196 

– Container Prices, and Item 225 – Container Prices, Staff’s proposal would increase all 

maximum rates by 9 percent. For Item 195 – Packing Charges, which are rates that 

include both container prices and labor costs for packing the containers, the proposed 

rates include a 9 percent increase to the container portion of the rates only. 
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